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Within the next few months, the Orange County Sheriff’s 
Office Judicial Process Section will be implementing a new 
system that will allow our service affidavits to be returned 
via electronic mail. This new system will expedite the 
process and provide for a timelier return of service. You 
may review your returns at the Orange County Clerk of 
the Court’s website: http://www.myorangeclerk.com. 
 
In order to facilitate this process, we are requesting that 
you include your e-mail address along with your contact 
information when submitting process for service to our 
office. Should you have any questions, please contact Ms. 
Maria Osborne at (407) 836-4575. 
 
Your assistance in this endeavor is greatly appreciated.   
 



 


